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Weed cutting
Aug 2, 2017, 9:24:36 AM
cscheinoha@manitowoc.org

This is a request for you to wave the fine portion of billing
sent for property's owned on ridgeway Ct. As | explained
to Mr. Scheinoha | was out of town for 6 days working as
a volunteer for the state of Wi at farm Tec show in
Algoma where we hosted 50,000 people in 3 days. That
takes over 2000 volunteers. When | got back to MTWC
the 5 bis days had passed and weeds had been cut by a
private contractor. In this case 5 bis days is not a realistic
hotice. | have the tractor mowers and operators that
have always done this cutting in the past. | have owned
these lots for 10 years also 13 acres on south 30 th st.
Never has the city had to do any of the cutting. Over the
past 25 yrs when ever the city needed a large 30 ton
equipment trailer the superintendent (Behnke or others)
was told just take one No Chg. Thank you for looking at
this matter. Jim Schaus



